RD- 0344

Sent: Friday, Cctober 11, 2002 7:40 PM
To: Adm nistrator Wi ght
Subj ect: Adopt the Cl ean Energy Proposa

Oct ober 11, 2002

St ephen Wi ght

Adm ni strator and Chi ef Executive Oficer
Bonnevil | e Power Adninistration

PO Box 12999

Portl and, OR 97208

Dear Adm nistrator Wi ght,

| strongly urge you to adopt the "Cl ean Energy Proposal" approach

to BPA service

The Bonneville Power Adm nistration has a trenmendous opportunity

to |l ead the Northwest (and, really, this entire country) by crafting
an energy plan that protects workers, consumers, businesses, and

the environment.

Thousands of negawatts of *renewabl e energy* are waiting to

be devel oped in our region, which would provide insurance agai nst
fluctuations in fossil fuel prices, create thousands of new jobs,
and help enrich rural econom es that need econonic devel oprment.

At the same tine, the proposal's conservation nmeasures woul d save
nore than three tines the capacity of the Col unbia generating
stati on.

The Cl ean Energy Proposal al so would provide enornous, and nuch
needed, environnental benefits. It would make our air and water
cl eaner by reducing fossil fuel em ssions; protect our public

| ands by reducing oil and gas consunption (and hence renoving
the urge to dig and drill in wild places); benefit endangered
species in these wild places by keeping their habitat intact;
and protect human health and sl ow gl obal warm ng by reducing our
consunption of fossil fuels.

We nust take a longer-term | ook at our energy future. Bonneville
Power is ideally suited to |l ead the region (and the nation) in
conservation and renewabl es investnent.

Si ncerely,

Val enti n Raznov

5100 1/2 26th Ave NE
Seattle, WA 98105
USA



